

Horvaths to Hungary: July update!

From Kale Horvath from Horvaths to Hungary horvaths2hungary@substack.com/

Date Wed 7/30/2025 9:15 AM

To Info@oaklandheights.com < Info@oaklandheights.com >

Forwarded this email? Subscribe here for more



Horvaths to Hungary: July update!

Horvaths to Hungary July 2025 Update ни

KALE HORVATH
JUL 30









READ IN APP 7

Hello Everyone!

This will be a short newsletter because we currently have Brooke's mother staying with us and we are spending a lot of time together this week as a family. But I do want to give you a quick update about what is going on over here this summer.

Visitors and Guests

This month has been a very busy but encouraging month for us as we have had a lot of visitors! We had a family vacation in the beginning of July, and then we had a team from Oakland Heights Baptist Church join us for a week.



We were able to show them around Budapest so they could see the city and culture. They came to church with us on Sunday and met our church and got to spend some time with a few of our guys. And, they even cleaned the church for us before heading back to the US. This team from OHBC ministered to our family greatly by spending time with us, listening to our stories, and encouraging us. We are very thankful for them!

This week Brooke's mom is staying with us and we are doing a lot of activities as a family. The boys are overjoyed to have her here, and obviously so is Brooke. She was in church with us on Sunday and that was a huge blessing. We are thankful to have her with us.

We also had some members from Wyldewood Baptist Church drop by on a Sunday, who were in Hungary for a summer camp. It was encouraging to see old friends!

Next month we have a young man from a church near Kansas City coming to spend some time with us and see the ministry. We are excited for his visit as well.

While our church has had some international visitors almost every Sunday this month, we've also had a lot of first time Hungarian guests each week as well!

Which, is a bit surprising for July since many people are traveling right now (like in the US). We are thankful for first time guests!

Prayer Update

As an update to a prayer request last month for a man in our church who was in the hospital, let me first say thank you for your prayers. István is out of the hospital and doing better. He's been with us in church the last couple Sundays and has been playing piano in the worship band once again. We are thankful that he is recovering, and I ask you to keep praying for his recovery.

Prayers & Praise

- Praise God for the beginning of offerings and church giving! The church has responded well to it.
- Praise for healing and recovery for István!
- Praise for many first time guests this month. Prayer for more guests, and returning guests
- Prayer for my barber Renátó (last month's newsletter), for God to draw him, and more opportunities to share the gospel with him.
- Prayer for God to send us more seeking men and women. For fruit and spiritual growth this year!

Thank you all for your continued prayer and support. We love you all so much and are thankful for the encouragement from those who get to come visit us, as well as those who send us emails and messages on social media. I hope you all continue to enjoy your summer as we are.

God bless!

Kale Horvath

Joshua 5:14

And he said, Nay; but as captain of the host of the LORD am I now come. And Joshua fell on his face to the earth, and did worship, and said unto him, What saith my lord unto his servant?

Check out our website - <u>www.horvaths2hungary.com</u>









© 2025 Kale Horvath 878 Commercial Ave SW, New Philadelphia, OH 44663 <u>Unsubscribe</u>

Get the app

